
 

 

  

 

 

Summer Term 2024 

Marwood Primary School Newsletter 3rd May 2024 

 

 
THANK YOU! 

 
The outside clock has been 

repaired by Caretaker Steve.  He 
really enjoyed the challenge of 

getting it going and has upgraded it 
to include a second hand.  All on 

break duties are appreciative of his 
skill. 

 

 

                                 

                                                   
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Everyone at school is impressed by the attitude of the children towards their 
learning.  Beginning the Week Monday 13th May,  the year 6 children will take 
their SATs in the hall over four mornings.  Mrs Smales and the Class 4 team are 
making this a celebration of learning and will be providing a second breakfast on 
each day of the SATs.  Year 5 children will be part of this too.    
 
We are hoping for an improvement to the wet weather and being able to use the 
freshly cut field soon.  Please ensure your child is prepared for all weathers.  In 
just one day it is going from woolly hat and warm coat to t-shirts and sun hats!  
 
The rain yesterday meant that Class 3’s cricket in Braunton was cancelled, we do 
not have a new date.  
 
Opportunities to volunteer at school - Children and staff welcome people who 
can give some time in class and at lunchtimes.  If you have some time available 
and would like to help at Marwood School please contact the school office.  A 
Disclosures and Barring Service check would be undertaken and safeguarding 
induction given.  Currently volunteers help with afterschool clubs, reading in 
classes, mealtime supervision and the library.  What could you do?  
 
Traffic in the lanes -  With the school’s neighbours developing their building plots 
and more traffic in the summer, please take extra care in the lanes. When 
picking children up from the lane gates at the end of the day, parents cannot 
wait in the lane if their child is not at the gate.  Please park and collect your child 
on foot.  
 
Regards, 
 
Alun 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


